
WELCOME BACK

TO SCHOOL
As-salamu alaykum,

 
Welcome to our new and returning students! We hope you had a relaxing summer and are ready for an exciting year at 

ICCI Preschool.
To ensure a successful start to the school year, please take note of the following:

What to Bring: Please send your child with a blanket, an extra set of clothes, and a lunch. Blankets will be sent home
 at the end of each week to be washed. Remember to label the extra clothes.

School Supplies: School supply drop-off will begin on the second day of school. 
Place all supplies in a bag and label it clearly.

School Hours: The school day starts at 8:15 AM. Pickup is between 3:00 PM and 3:30 PM. Please make sure to pick up
 your child by 3:30 PM. Parking is available in the lot across from the school. Note that the school parking lot will be closed
 (gate will be locked) until 3:30 PM.

Routines and Procedures: The first month is crucial for students to learn our routines and procedures. 
Therefore, do not expect homework until September.

Snack Sign-Up: There will be a snack sign-up sheet. Each day, one family will be in charge of providing a snack.
 I will provide snacks during the first week, and parents will take over during the second week.

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to contact me. I look forward to seeing you all on 
August 19,2024

Cant Wait to see you all ! 
Best regards, 
Mrs.Dalal 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/As-salamu_alaykum

